
OFFICE OF THE RETURNING OFFICER 
Athletes Commission of The All India Chess Federation 

Emal- acaicf2024 @gmail.com 

TO WHOM SOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

L, Mahesh Sharma, Returning Officer, have received a 

communication through email (19.10.2024 at 6.12 PM) from Mr. 

Dev Patel, Secretary, All India Chess Federation (AICF). Mr. Dev 

Patel has requested a pause in the election process of the 

Athletes Commission of AICF. 

Therefore, notification 

Date : 19.10.2024 

dated 04.10.2024 

concerning the election of the Athletes Commission of AICF is 

hereby kept in abeyance till further orders. 

Time:7.30 PM 

issued 

(MAHESH SHARMA) 

Returning Officer 
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